Get there with Boro Bikes



Pedal-powered professional and personal trips are just an Outlook reservation away!

Boro Bikes give City of Hillsboro employees an active and sustainable transportation option for both professional trips and personal use.

Four bicycles—each designed for a comfortable, work-clothes riding experience for a range of riders—are available for reservation at the Civic Center. Check out a Boro Bike to travel to meetings and site visits for work, or during your break to grab lunch, run errands, and get some exercise.

Ready to roll?

Contact the Boro Bikes team at borobikes@hillsboro-oregon.gov to get started!

